
 

      
     
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
New Octo Member                   May 7th

,  2013 

Octo is happy to welcome the following new member to the Group  
                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Suppliers:  
      
The Octo Purchasing Group is very pleased to advise you that Fulford Supply 
(2356986 Ontario Inc.) has agreed to join the group effective July 1ST, 2013 and 
will be participating in Octo programs.  
 
Fulford Supply (2356986 Ontario Inc.) a Canadian owned company, will be a 
great addition for the group and will strengthen our presence in Ontario. Their 
ownership experience will contribute to Octo’s continued success. 
  
We are counting on your usual co-operation to welcome and to integrate this 
new member as smoothly as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call at your convenience: 
 
Brahm Swirsky (Fulford Supply)                               (416) 423-4885 
Brahm.swirsky@fulfordsupply.com 
 
Roisin Bennett (Fulford Supply)                               (416) 423-4885 
Roisin.bennett@fulfordsupply.com 
 
 
Claude Beaulac (Octo Purchasing Group)             (514) -525-8515                                       
claude@octo.ca  
 


